
Holly Springs High School parents and students,  

 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! Students will be logging on to virtual instruction until 

September 8, 2020. Continue to monitor the school’s website, your emails and district callouts 

for any further updates. Ninth grade and eleventh grades students will log in for virtual 

instruction on Mondays and Wednesdays from seven twenty-five a.m to three fifteen pm. Tenth 

grade and twelfth grade students will log in for virtual instruction on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

from seven twenty-five a.m to three fifteen pm. All students will be assigned to a staff mentor to 

meet virtually for support on Fridays.  

 

Please remember the following: 

Attendance will be taken each class period. Students’ must be present with cameras on and 

actively engaged the entire class period to be marked present. School uniform tops must be 

worn during virtual instruction sessions to comply with dress code.   

 

Please follow the steps below to log onto to virtual instruction: 

 

STEP 1: Log in to your child’s Powerschool account to view his/her schedule 

STEP 2: Log in to student email account 

STEP 3: Go to the Holly Springs High school website and view the faculty page 

https://high.hssdk12.org/faculty 

STEP 4: Click on the faculty’s member name for your child’s 1st period class.  

STEP 5: Then click on the teacher’s Google Meet link to join the video meeting. Copy Google 

Classroom codes in order to join the teachers’ Google Classrooms. You can get to Google 

Classroom by going to the app through your child’s district email. Click the button with the plus 

sign and use the Classroom code to join the class.  

STEP6: Repeat steps 4 and 5 for each class period.  

 

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact the school at 662-252-4371. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

https://high.hssdk12.org/faculty

